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Grand knights Message:
Well the summer surely did fly by and if you know anything about me you

know that I am more than happy and already can’t wait for snow. I hope you all
had an exciting summer and looking forward to the cooler weather ahead like
myself.

The Knights held the Knights Family Picnic on August 16th at POB
Community Park. On one of the hottest days of the year, it was so great to see
so many people come out and enjoy themselves. A special thanks for Father
Valentine for attending and enjoying in the festivities. Our very own Altar
Servers and their families were invited to thank them for all their service to our
parish. The day started early with many people coming out to help set up
including Bill, Anthony, Jim, Pete and his son Matt, Joe, Neil, Steve, Tony, Ray,
Bob and my favorite Erica. Thank you to the following Knights for cooking all the
great food Bill, Jim, and Joe. Thank you to Charlie and my cousin Joe for manning
the door and running the 50/50. Thank you for to the chairman’s of the event
Anthony Corrente and Bill Bullwinkle who always do an awesome job planning
this event and this year it was no different. The following guys were missed at
this event Phil, Gene (Hope you are feeling better), Lou, and Harold. Thank you
to Ray Alexander, Champion of Fun, you did a fantastic job with games. Egg
passing, water balloon tossing and Catch the Wave (Even though I don’t think it
was 3-1 odds) were a lot of fun! Oh and yes your Grand knight and Joe DeRosa
won the balloon toss sorry Erica and Trish we are just better!

On August 29th we had our Installation of Officers. District Deputy
Douglas Quinn installed our Officers and Msgr. Thomas Mulvanerty assisted in
the proceedings. A repast was provided for all in attendance after the most
joyous event.

AN IMPORTANT UPDATE-We have a new time going forward for our
meetings. Unfortunately do to work obligations the meetings will now be
starting at 8PM instead of 730. Originally this was just going to be a change for
the Officer meeting only however things keep switching at work and in order to
prevent miscommunication and unnecessary confusion we have decided to
change the time for all of the meetings to begin at 8PM.

Fraternally,
Grand Knight Dominick Sala
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New Haven, CT.

SUPREME
www.kofc.org

The festive atmosphere of the
States Dinner, where Knights and
their families wave flags and sing
songs from their respective
jurisdictions, took on a more
somber tone Tuesday evening
during the keynote addresses of
two archbishops from the Middle
East who spoke about the
persecution of Christians in their
countries, where the faith dates
back to the time of the Apostles

“STATE
COUNCIL
NEWS”

Visit the New

York State Council

Website for the latest

News on what is going

on in New York State.

VISIT….

newyorkknights.com

The Nassau Chapter Website is:

http://www.nassauchapterkofc.o

rg/

The Installation of
Chapter Officers was
performed on
September 21st at
Robert W. Powell
Council #3488. All of the
Councils and their
families were invited.

President
Michael Galgano

JOIN US” UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS:
September 3rd Officer’s Meeting THURSDAY 8:00PM Room#1
September 5th C & B SALE AT “SHOPRITE” MORTON VILLAGE
September 8th District Meeting Joseph Barry Council 8:00PM
September 10th Thursday Regular Council Business Meeting Room #1 8:00PM
September 19th Chapter Meeting Friday September 18th Garden City/Bishop Baldwin

September 24th Thursday Regular Council Business Meeting Room #1 8:00PM
September 27th EARLYBIRD C & B DRAWING

Be Active ! Come to a meeting !
Join a Committee!

Recruit a New Member!
Just ask him to Join!
Is he 18yrs. old

and a Practical Catholic?
Then You Just

Gotta Ask Him!

CONVENTION
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1951-1960: “One Nation Under God”

The Knights of Columbus initiated a campaign in 1951 to lobby for the
public adoption of the phrase “under God” in the U.S. Pledge of Allegiance.
The Order’s Board of Directors had amended the pledge’s recitation at Fourth
Degree assembly meetings and encouraged congressional representatives to
adopt the same language nationwide. One year after Supreme Knight Hart took
office in 1953, President Dwight D. Eisenhower signed a law that officially
added the words “under God” to the pledge.

In the following years, the Knights made significant contributions to the
Catholic Church in America. In 1953, a Catholic advertising program launched
by Knights in Missouri was officially adopted by the Order as the Religious
Information Bureau. Through the bureau, which later became known as the
Catholic Information Service when its operations moved to New Haven in
1969, the Knights printed and disseminated brochures and pamphlets about the
Catholic faith. The program also included a correspondence course in which
subscribers could learn about or clarify their knowledge of Church teachings.

Finally, the close of the 1950s saw the completion of the Basilica of the
National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception in Washington, D.C. The Order
contributed $1 million toward the completion of the church’s bell tower, known
as the Knights’ Tower, and more than 1,000 Knights formed an honor guard for
the shrine’s dedication.

Part #13 In A Series
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Sal Mascolo, PGK,
Larry Herbst,
Walter Priestly,
Mario Saraceno,
John Heilig,
John Mazolla
Sal Manziella
Artie Venezia

www.nassauknights4life.org

18TH ANNUAL

STAND-UP

FOR LIFE.
SUNDAY

OCTOBER 4TH

2:00PM TO 3:30

Route 110 &

Route 25

(Jericho

Turnpike)

COME FOR

15:MINS OR

DURATION.

SIGNS

PROVIDED

ON-SITE

Please
remember our
brothers who
are suffering
and in need
of our prayers
and support.
KIN Chairman Bill

Bullwinkel, PGK

Don’t
forget to

have
fun!

ST. PIUS X COUNCIL
#10332

WE ARE ON THE WORLD WIDE WEB AGAIN!
Father Valentine has included our Council on the
“St. Pius X Church “ website .

You can go to: http://stpiusxrc.com/ and
click on the “KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS” tab. You may
also access a copy of our monthly newsletter there.

If you have computer skills
and have experience
starting a website please
contact:
Grand Knight Dom Sala

Vivat Jesus!
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Joseph Papa
September 11th,2011

Joseph A. Rietschlin
September 26th, 2012
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Ray Alexander always makes it fun!
Entertainment Committee Chairman

D.D. Douglas Quinn and wife Debra

Council Member Joe Reich
was our man at the door!

Grand Knight Dominick Sala was front and
center in the “Balloon Toss Contest”.

Warden Bill Bullwinkel, PGK Co-
Chairman of the Picnic with PGK Neil
DeRosa.
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If you would like to
join the girls call
Susan at:

516-390-8642

The 2015 Installation of Officers took place in Madonna
Hall on August 29th 2015. District Deputy Douglas Quinn
installed the Officers and Grand Knight Dominick Sala gave his
acceptance speech for the new Columbian year.

Msgr. Thomas Mulvanerty was present the opening
prayer, blessing of the jewels, and the closing prayer. A repast
was enjoyed by all at the conclusion of the ceremonial.
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SEPTEMBER 5th
Come out to the Plainview

“Morton Village” Shopping Plaza.

SHOPRITE
SUPERMARKET

9AM-1PM
TO HELP: CONTACT

C & B CHAIRMAN
DGK NEIL DeROSA

H- 516-433-7634
E-MAIL: nderosa@syf.com

C & B

Charlie Needs

Contact Recording

Secretary and

Usher Coordinator

Charlie Josten
HOME: 516-935-6879

E-MAIL:charles.josten@gmail.com

CELEBRATE ON SUNDAY

OCTOBER 4TH

“NORTH RITZ CLUB” .

YOPUR TICKET GOES UP $10

AFTER SEPTEMBER 7TH SO

CALL TODAY FOR YOUR RSVP.
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Protecting Your Family… Business?

You already know that the Knight of Columbus is here for all your personal and family financial
protection needs, but did you know that the Order can help secure your business too? As your
Knights of Columbus field agent, I can help you protect the continuity of your business for years to
come.

Business insurance is the term used in the insurance industry to describe the use of life insurance
and disability income insurance to solve certain financial needs of businesses and their owners. The
products offered through the Order can cover many needs, such as:

• Economic loss to the business when a key employee dies

• Disposition of a business owner’s interest upon death or other separation from the business

If you’ve worked hard to establish a business, you owe it to yourself and your family to learn about
the opportunities that the Knights of Columbus can offer.

With protection for the family, the business, the farm, retirement, long term care and disability
coverage, the Knight of Columbus truly is your shield for all the elements of your life.

Best Regards,

Luis Ramos - Field Agent

Cell - (516) 220-0857 / (631) 913-8419

The new “Field Agent”
for St. Pius X Council
#10332 is now:

Luis Ramos

516-220-0857
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